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Boluwatife McKenna 
Upper Darby Chapter 

 

Boluwatife McKenna is an 11th grade student at Upper Darby High 

School and is new to YMWIC this year. She is proud to say, “I have 

received Distinguished Honor Roll on my report cards all through 

10th grade and just received it on my first report for this school 

year!  I also have many awards involving school behavior and 

academic success.” Boluwatife is also actively involved in many 

clubs at school.  They include PSC, Student Advisory, Service Club, Science National Honor Society, 

National Art Honor Society, and Annenberg Science Symposium. 

Boluwatife enjoys interacting with people in the Foundation especially Site Coordinator, Heather 

Leamon.  She says Ms. Leamon has been very kind and helpful. She will be forever grateful for 

the many opportunities that have already been provided in her short time as a member of YMWIC 

and is looking forward to seeing what is to come. 

As a career, Boluwatife would like to be an Emergency Physician; and her dream college to attend 

is the University of Pennsylvania or Stanford University.  She is also interested in several other 

colleges which include Muhlenberg College, University of Scranton, Providence College, and Case 

Western University. 

In her free time, Boluwatife enjoys drawing, reading, hiking/running, and learning about 

anatomy/biology (science is her favorite subject).  Boluwatife, YMWIC staff and Scholars welcome 

and support you!  Continue doing well. 

 


